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February 8, 2022 

I write in SUPPORT of the extension of the emergency declaration and limited executive orders.   My 

immediate concern is to preserve absentee voting with Covid as an excuse for everyone during the 

ongoing pandemic.   Everyone should be able to exercise their right to vote without worrying about 

exposure to Covid, nor should those recently exposed to Covid lose their right to vote while they are in 

isolation.     

 

Thank you for consideration of this urgent request. 

 

Yvonne Senturia MD MSc 

Westport CT 


